
 

Hello House Education Committee, 

My name is Nick Emmel. I live in District 32 and I am a teacher and parent who has chosen to enroll my 
children in the Light of Christ Catholic schools.   

I support HB 1540, but I am in support of all school choice bills that support parent autonomy and the 
right to provide an education for my child. I support HB 1540 because I am a teacher and parent who 
understands that support of private schools and families who enroll students in private schools benefits 
North Dakota. These students and families love North Dakota and the students of private schools in 
North Dakota assist our state by providing future educators and citizens who care about our state. These 
private institutions also teach students to have firm faith and seek the truth in all things.   

I urge you to vote in favor of HB 1540. Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Nick Emmel 

 

 
 


